
Monday, February 13th, marked the Anniversary of the 
National Apology to Australia’s First peoples, the Aboriginal 
people, by former Prime Minister, Kevin Rudd.

At St. Brendan’s we are so fortunate to have many 
Aboriginal families at our school and we commemorate this 
significant day each year.

Principal Paula, Deputy Joel Brian, Kasi Kelly our Aboriginal 
Liaison and Catholic Identity Leader, Leanne Pellegrino  
attended the Apology Day breakfast, held in the Queen’s 
Gardens with some students representing our School.
It is an important moment to remember and reflect on the
pain and heart ache experienced by many Aboriginal 
families in our history and recognise moments of healing 
and the power of saying ‘sorry’.


